
 

 

Marthe L’Espérance 
Initially a nurse, Marthe L’Espérance taught nursing for 40 
years and had various experiences as a research nurse 
and consultant in the redesign of the nursing program in 
Côte d'Ivoire. She also had the opportunity to represent 
teachers as president of the Chicoutimi CEGEP union and 
as a provincial negotiator for the 1995-1998 collective 
agreement. 
 
Since her retirement, she has been president of the 
FADOQ REPERE club (retired staff group of Chicoutimi 
CEGEP). 

 
She was president of FADOQ – Région Saguenay – Lac-Saint-Jean – Ungava from 2019 
to 2024 and still serves on the regional board. 
 
She is also vice-president of the regional TRCA and a representative of the Chicoutimi 
borough on the seniors' committee within the MADA. 
 
  


